Sent: 22 December 2014 11:06
To: Planning
Subject: PLANNING REFERENCE 2014/7576/T

Dear Sir or Madam,

RE: PLANNING REFERENCE 2014/7576/T

| appose the felling of this tree at 5 South Hill Park Gardens. It is a beautiful tree and is part of the street
environment. Part of its current effect is to reduce the view of the surrounding buildings which would
become more visible if it were to be felled. The tree is close to the pavement and is part of the view when
walking on this part of the street. The character of the street would be diminished as a result of its felling.

Yours faithfully,

G Stephens



